
Save the Date

Network conference

Transition towards sustainable delta cities
Habitat III conference Quito Ecuador

19 October 2016

From 02:00 p.m. - 04:00 p.m. in room MR19 at the venue of the Habitat III Conference, Casa
de la Cultura Ecuatoriana "Benjamin Carrion”

The Government of the Netherlands, as founding partner of the Delta Coalition, will co-host a network event on
“Transition towards Sustainable Delta Cities” together with the City of Beira and the knowledge network Delta
Alliance on Wednesday the 19

th of
October 2016 from 02:00 pm – 04:00 pm in room MR19 at the venue of the

Habitat III Conference, Casa de la Cultura Ecuatoriana “Benjamin Carrion.”

This network event will build on the results of the Rotterdam Delta Conference which took place May this year and
which included a ministerial declaration and call for action (see also http://www.deltacoalition.net/news/ ).

During this exciting network event in Quito we want to make the next steps and agree on concrete actions,
innovations, proposals and research. All of these will focus on implementation of the New Urban Agenda in delta
and coastal cities as a contribution to the Quito implementation plan. The event will bring together national and
local governments, the private sector, research organizations and civil society around an (local) action agenda of
innovative solutions for challenges in delta cities.

In anticipation of a formal invitation to the conference please save the date for this event.

If you have any questions please contact the team at the Ministry of Foreign Affairs:
E: deltacoalition@minbuza.nl
T: +31 (0)70 348 6496
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